
GET Committee 

From: 	 Scot Kleinman <sjkleinman@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, January 21, 2019 8:58 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1 (10)) 

Dear Maui County Council, 

Please accept this letter as a sign of my support for Mark Takamori's appointment as the Maui Country Director of 

Maui Country. I met Marc as a co-student as we pursued our Executive MBA degree together at the University of 

Hawaii Manoa starting in 2012. Marc quickly became a valued classmate and friend and consistently demonstrated 

his indefatigable qualities of integrity, honor, honesty, hard work, compassion, caring, and friendliness. I would 

wholeheartedly recommend Marc for anything; he is an exceptional human being and colleague. His passion for 

public service and dedication to helping others is obvious; there is not a selfish or greedy bone in his body. Marc 

makes an excellent choice for this position. I imagine this will be one of your easier confirmations. 

Regards, 

Scot Kleinman 

Associate Director of Development 

Gemini Observatory 

Hilo Hawaii 


